NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The Kenedy County Groundwater Conservation District Board of Directors will
conduct a Public Hearing regarding the adoption of the District's proposed Rules
amendments. The proposed amendments to the Rules include changes and/or
additions related to the following: General Provisions; Definitions: Registration and
Permitting; Water Well Construction; Reporting and Recordkeeping; Plugging.
Capping and Tagging of Water Wells; Exemptions; Enforcement; Hearings and
Procedures; Spacing; Production Limits; Waste and Pollution; and organizational
and conforming changes related to same.

The Public Hearing will be held on:
Date: Friday, August 16, 2024
Time: 9:00 AM
Location: 151 N. Mallory St., Sarita, TX 78385
Agenda Regarding Disirict's Proposed Rule Addition:
Public Hearing: Receive and consider comments from the public
regarding the District’s Rules Amendments.
Action ltems: Discuss, act and adopt the District's Rules Amendments.

Beginning on Friday, July 26, 2024, a copy of the proposed Rules amendments is
available on the District's website at www.kenedygcd.com, may be requested
by email to general_manager@kenedygcd.com, or can be obtained in person
at the District’s office located at 365 La Parra Ave. in Sarita, Texas.

Public comments, questions or suggestions may be submitted to the District by:
Fax to 361-294-5244
Email to general_manager@kenedygcd.com
Hand-delivery to the District Office at 365 La Parra Ave., or
Mail to: P.O. Box 212; Sarita, TX 78385

Andy Gdtza, General Manager



